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The PUC should be asked to deny this in its entirety, and not to alter it or compromise with 
BHE because this proposed amendment is anti-property rights at its core, which again, I see as 
the most significant argument. 
   
It is not incumbent on the PUC to protect investor-owned utilities from competition by their own 
customers' self-sufficiency. 
 
"The PUC ensures utility companies in South Dakota provide safe and reliable service and that 
investor-owned companies do so with just and reasonable 
rates." https://puc.sd.gov/whatispuc/default.aspx 
 
 

 




